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Republic of Argentina Permanent Mission 
To the Organization of American States 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Argentina to the Organization of American 
States is pleased to address the Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse 
Control Commission (CICAD), and in relation to CICAD 50 held in Buenos Aires 
November 2-4, 2011, the Republic of Argentina wishes to reiterate its candidacy for the 
position of Chair of CICAD, for the period 2011-2012. 
 
The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Argentina to the Organization of American 
States sends its regards and highest consideration to the Executive Secretariat of CICAD. 
 
 

Washington D.C. September 28, 2011 
 
CVG 
msr. 
 
 
Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American  
Drug Abuse Control Commission (CICAD) 
Washington, D.C. 
 



 

 

 


